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                          October 26, 2012


To:  Mr. Sean Wilkinson


 Ms. Rochelle Pfeaster

                Re:  Drain pipes


Suzanne Thompson has asked me to check out the current drain pipes that are in the area of their proposed building lot in the Hideway Estates Subdivision.  

I have looked at both the existing 20”concrete culvert pipe that will be crossed to access the proposed lot as well as the existing 24” corrugated metal pipe that dumps into our large drain south of the proposed lot.  The drainage ditch that runs in the North-South direction receives water that comes off the end of the fields during irrigation and is the responsibility of the Subdivision and does not belong to the Bureau of Reclamation or Weber Basin Water.  The 24” that enters our large drain is large enough to handle any flows that may enter the ditch.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Thanks,

Louis Eddy

Weber Basin Water Conservancy District

District Inspector

2837 East Hwy. 193

Layton, Utah  84040

801-771-1677

Cell 801-682-5445










